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8th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Disco 
 
Year 5 are invited to attend the Leavers’ Disco which will take place on Thursday 29 th June 
4.00pm – 6.00pm. 
 
Tickets are now on sale at £5.00 each. A two-course buffet meal is included in the price. 
 
Year 6 have chosen to have a 90’s theme for the disco, therefore your child can dress 
accordingly.  
 
Please complete the attached slip if your child wishes to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Elcock 
Headteacher 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
To Mrs Elcock 
 
Leaver’s Disco 
 
Child’s Name ____________________________ 
 
Please forward ____ ticket(s) for the Leaver’s Disco 
 
I have made my payment via Parentpay 
 
___________________________ (signed) 
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